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Subject: Renewable America, LLC Foster Clean Power Project, PLN-2022-17922, Jan. 19,2023 Hearing
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Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

To the Planning Commission,

I support the project that is being proposed on Foster Avenue in Arcata for a number of reasons. Solar energy is the
cleanest way to produce power and will be a benefit to our community as a whole, unlike other projects that had
been proposed in that area in the past. Preserving the ongoing agricultural uses on the property is also beneficial to
our community, and emphasizes respect for the local farmers, ranchers and those who desire to consume local food
products.

I look forward to seeing more clean energy projects in our area.

Sincerely,

Paula Proctor

Arcata
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